
Superintendent’s Memo #035-23 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE: February 24, 2023 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: Revisions to 2020-2021 Title IV, Part A, Allocations under the 

Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 

This communication is to inform you of revisions to the 2020-2021 Title IV, Part A, allocations 

that were released through Superintendent’s Memo #177-20, dated July 17, 2020. The revision is 

due to the reallocation of the state’s reservation under Section 4104 of the ESEA. 

Attachment A contains the Additional Required Special Terms and Conditions for Grant 

Awards or Cooperative Agreements. Attachment B contains the revised Title IV, Part A, 

2020-2021 allocations. An amendment to the 2020-2021 application and a budget transfer must 

be submitted through the OMEGA system. If you need technical support with this process, 

please email OMEGA.Support@doe.virginia.gov or call (804) 371-0993.  

For questions about the revised Title IV, Part A, allocations, please contact Marsha Granderson, 

Title IV Coordinator, at (804) 786-1993 or Marsha.Granderson@doe.virginia.gov. 

JB/MG 

Attachments: 

A. Additional Required Special Terms and Conditions for Grant Awards or Cooperative

Agreements (Word)

B. Revised 2020-2021 ESEA Title IV, Part A, Allocations (Excel)

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.doe.virginia.gov%2Fhome%2Fshowpublisheddocument%2F12514%2F638032345659430000&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
mailto:OMEGA.Support@doe.virginia.gov
mailto:Marsha.Granderson@doe.virginia.gov
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showdocument?id=42746&t=638128389495360779
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showdocument?id=42748&t=638128389500360384
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